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REFLECTIONS (2022-2023) 

Annual Science & Arts Exhibition 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Loyola International School! 

Loyola International School, Oasis Campus, is pleased to announce the Annual Educational Fair & 
Exhibition - “Reflections” on 03rd November 2022 (Thursday), in the school campus from 04:00 pm to 
08:30 pm for all grades. 

The aim of conducting this fair is to enable participants and attendees to exchange ideas, learn and 
discover the contribution of various subjects and their applications in daily life. 

Please make a note of the following information: 

• Thursday (03/11/2022) will be a Non-Instructional Day (Holiday) for students from KG to 
Grade X. 

• The Exhibition will be open for all Parents from 04:00 pm to 08:30 pm. 
• Entry to the School Campus will be through Gate no 2 & Gate no 6. 
• Parents are required to drop and pick the children Participating in the Exhibition. 
• Students who are presenting their Projects (3D Projects & Working Models) are required to 

report to their respective class teachers by 03:00 pm on Thursday (03/11/2022). 
• All the participating Students in the event are required to come in proper school uniform on the 

day of the Exhibition. 
 

Car Parking: Parents and other guests can park their vehicles in the School Basements (B1 & B2) or the 
Open Parking Lot at Gate No 6, as guided by our on-ground security staff. Parents are requested to 
drive with utmost care in and around the campus. 

All Parents are cordially invited to attend the event and encourage our Students and their talent.  

Looking forward to your presence soon. Have a nice day ahead! 

Best regards, 

 
Principal 
Loyola International School 
Qatar 

http://www.lisdoha.com/

